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To: Whom It May Concern May 6th, 2010 

From: Eric Pittana 

Subject: XRP7603, XRP7604 and SP7600 Advance Product Change Notice 

 

In order to guarantee uninterrupted availability and reduce ordering lead-time, Exar Corporation 
decided to modify some of the components used in manufacturing the XRP7603, XRP7604 and 
SP7600 product families, members of Exar’s portfolio of high power step down LED regulators. 

The purpose of this letter is to serve as an advance product change notice on said modifications 
and, while anticipated to be minor, review their impact on the products specifications and 
performances. 

XRP7603, XRP7604 and SP7600 product families are an assembly of a controller and one FET 
transistor. The following modifications are taking place:  

- Transfer of the controller to a different manufacturing site and process 
 

Our analysis show that the manufacturing site and process transfer of the controller portion has 
no incidence on the XRP7603, XRP7604 and SP7600 specifications and performance. Complete 
details of parameters modifications will be released upon publication of the final product change 
notice. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you 
have any questions or need further information regarding these changes. 

Please direct any product availability questions to customersupport@exar.com or 
lisa.bedard@exar.com. 
 

 

Exar Corporation 
Eric Pittana 
Director, Power Management Marketing 
+1 (510) 668-7176 
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